
 

 
PARENTAL COMMUNICATION – Friday 20 May 2022 
 
WHOLE SCHOOL PE WEEKLY NEWSLETTER ROUNDUP 

Please see attached Newsletter 

TENNIS TEAM 
The U15’s had two games of great tennis against Alleyns and Ewell Castle. They won 
against Allens and only narrowly lost to Ewell Castle.  Well done! 
 

 
 

YEAR 7 YEAR 8 UKMT JUNIOR MATHS CHALLENGE 
 
Congratulations to all Rutlish students who entered  
The United Kingdom Mathematics Trust (UKMT) runs a series of challenges each year to 
inspire a love of problem solving through its competitions and enrichment activities.  Earlier 
this month, 227 students from Years 7 and 8 took part in the UKMT Junior Maths 
Challenge. A record 65% of the students received awards, with 16 students achieving Gold, 
putting them in the top 8% of entrants nationally. 47 students received Silver and a further 
84 received Bronze certificates. 
 
Nine students scored so highly that they qualified for the follow-on Kangaroo round.  
Year 7: Curtis, Callum, Ben, Isaac, Matthew 
Year 8: Josiah, Torin, Freddie, Sam 
 
Well done to all students who took part.  Certificates will be presented at the end of year 
Celebration of Achievement assemblies. 
 

YEAR 8 PTA - reminder 
Year 8 BBQ Thurs 26th May from 16h30 at Old Rutlishians Club, Poplar Road.  
Please ensure to buy your tickets to the Year 8 BBQ by latest 09h30 on Monday, 23rd 
May.  
Tickets are on sale via the Classlist App. If you have not signed up as yet please see the 
flyer attached for instructions.  
You can arrive anytime between 16h30 and 19h30 for this event, which is open to all Year 8 
students, parents/carers, and siblings.  
Each ticket includes a burger/hotdog or veggie burger.  
Please bring cash/card along on the day for any drinks purchases from the bar, purchases 
from the sweets table, and to participate in the raffle.  
We look forward to meeting as many of you as possible.  
RutlIsh PTA 



 

e: rutlishpta@gmail.com  
 

YEAR 9 PSHE 
I would like to inform you that during PSHE your child has recently been taking part in the 
First Give Programme. The students have been thinking about social issues in our area and 
learning about charities that work to address them. After choosing a charity, the Year 9 
students have then supported their chosen charities through direct social action, and have 
put together inspirational presentations in which they champion the chosen charity, the work 
they do and the social action the class has done. 
One group per class will be chosen to present in the School Final where a panel of judges 
will award one group £1,000 First Give grant for their chosen charity. The School Final will 
also be an opportunity for the students, school and wider community to celebrate all the 
hard work that the students have done over the last few weeks. 
As part of their social action, the students will be doing a cake sale to raise awareness and 
money for their chosen charities. It would be greatly appreciated if you could donate nut 
free items to support the cakes sales on the below dates. 
 

PSHE Class Charity Date of Cake Sale 

9S Winston’s Wish  After Half Term TBC 

9T Blue Cross Merton  After Half Term TBC 

9A  Stem4  Tues 24th May 

9R Orchid – Male Cancer  After Half Term TBC 

9P British Heart Foundation  Wed 25th May 

9K Princess Alice Hospice  Thurs 26th May  

9V Wimbledon Dons  Mon 23rd May  

9C Cancer Research UK  Fri 27th May  

We are very excited to be part of this opportunity and we are so proud of the Year 9 
enthusiasm. Charity and community work are an essential part of the Rutlish community.  
 
Mrs Edwards     Ms Targuisti    
Head of Year     Head of PSHE 
 
BOOSTER IMMUNISATIONS - Diphtheria Tetanus Polio /Meningitis ACWY 
 
Please see the attached file for the clinic leaflet,  
The catch up clinic is taking place at Centre Court Wimbledon. 
The DTP/MenACWY Clinic will be held on: 28/05/22 
Time of clinic: 10am to 2pm 
It is a drop in clinic. 
 
Hounslow and Richmond Community Healthcare 
The Grange|1 Central Road|Morden|SM4 5PQ 
Tel: 020 3903 3371| 020 3903 3373 
 

mailto:rutlishpta@gmail.com


 

YEAR 11 STUDY LEAVE 
At this moment in time, there is no study leave for Y11 students.  We are continuing to 
support students and offer booster sessions prior to the examinations taking place.  In our 
experience this has always maximised the chance of success. 
Mr Gormally 
Deputy Headteacher 
 
FRENCH AND SPANISH EXAMS 
Just a reminder that French and Spanish reading and listening exams are taking place next 
week. Please find information on the revision sessions and boosters for both: 
 
French 
Listening and reading exams: Tuesday 24th May – 9am 
Revision: 
Monday 23rd May – 3pm in MFL3 and MFL4 
Tuesday 24th May – from 7.45am in MFL3 and MFL4 
 
Spanish 
Listening and reading exams: Thursday 26th  May – 9am 
Revision: 
Saturday 21st May – MFL5 (9am to 12pm) 
Wednesday 23rd May – 3pm in MFL1 and MFL5 
Thursday 26th May – from 7.45am in MFL1 and MFL5 
 
For both, all revision material has been given to students and is on Fronter.  
Many thanks for your support at home in helping the French and Spanish Y11 students to 
revise. 
Kind regards. 
The French and Spanish department 
 
YEARBOOK 
Payment for the yearbook is now available through the Rutlish App. 

YEAR 12 POST 18 CHOICES - reminder 
To help students make informed Post 18 choices we have organised a trip for all Year 12 
students to attend the UCAS Fair at University of East London on 8th June 2022.   
Please complete the day trip medical form, which includes your consent. This can be found 
within the Forms section of Weduc or a paper copy can be collected by your child from the 
admin offices.  
The deadline for completion is Friday 27th May 2022.  
 

 

 


